From:
To: House of Assembly - GAA

Subject: Our school has a fantastic culture of student care

Date: Monday, 5 August 2024 1:01:27 PM

Re: Our school has a fantastic culture of student care

Dear Committee Secretary,

I'm aware of the parliamentary inquiry into discrimination and bullying in Tasmanian Schools. I totally agree - bullying is just not acceptable. I send my children to a Christian school in Devonport, and my kids (and I) absolutely love it. It is a place where they are thriving, and where, by their own accounts, bullying just does not happen. In our, experience, our school works hard to address any seeds of bullying and bad behaviour, and has a strong culture of care for all students. I'm asking the Committee to ensure that Christian (and other independant) schools can continue to provide the caring, nurturing environment that our family have chosen. Please also address issues with those that do have issues - because our kids deserve to be safe. Thanks!

Sincerely, Mr. Abe Udy

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com